
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing before the Lake Zoning Commission 

Notice is hereby given that the Lake Zoning Commission of Fannin County, Texas will hold a public 

hearing starting at 8:15am, Wednesday, April 24, 2019 at the City of Bonham Council Chambers at the 

Bonham City Hall, located at 514 Chestnut Street, Bonham, TX 75418.  

The Lake Zoning Commission will consider the Austin Bridge application and take any necessary actions 

on the application. 

111.586 Acres on the corner Pecan and Bicentennial in Bonham, Texas 

Legal Description: A0190 Wm Cox Survey 

Present Zoning Classifications: Agriculture 

Requested Zoning Classifications: Specific Use Permit  

 All interested citizens of the County are invited to attend and participate in the public hearing. 

Additional information may be obtained in the Fannin County Judge’s Office located at 514 Chestnut 

Street, Bonham, TX 75418 or by contacting the Administrative Assistant to the Fannin County Judge, at 

903-583-7455 


